
 
 
 
 
 
April 2025 

 

Dear families 

Cultural Celebration Day  

In order to celebrate the diversity amongst our students, on Thursday 3 April there will be an opportunity for students to wear 

an item (or items) of clothing which celebrate their culture.  

Anything worn by students must be suitable for school and show respect to people from other cultures.  We understand some 

items of cultural clothing may include accessories so we ask families and students to select these sensibly. 

Students wearing an item of cultural clothing should ensure this does not have any logos or branding (tracksuits are not to be 

worn) and clothing should be professional, as per our usual expectations for uniform. 

If your child is unsure about an item of clothing they would like to wear, they have the opportunity to speak to their Head of 

Year in school before Friday. 

We hope this will be a lovely opportunity to celebrate our community. 

Yours faithfully 

Tamzin Cooper 

Head of School 

 

 


